
 
 

 
 

 

Star Development Corporation 
Attn:  Robert de la Fuente 
244 West Mill Street, Suite 101 
Liberty, MO 64068 
 
Re: Timber Creek Sewer Company 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
As you may be aware, Timber Creek Sewer Company (Timber Creek) has filed 
an application with the Missouri Public Service Commission (Commission) 
seeking Commission authority and a certificate of convenience and necessity 
(CCN) to construct, own, operate, maintain and manage a sewer system in Clay 
County. The requested CCN would allow Timber Creek to provide sewer service 
to the development known as Oak Ridge Subdivision near Kearney, Missouri. 
 
Persons seeking to intervene and participate in this case must file an application 
to do so no later than August 1, 2018, with the Secretary of the Missouri Public 
Service Commission, P.O. Box 360, Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-0360, or by 
using the Commission’s Electronic Filing and Information System (EFIS) at 
www.psc.mo.gov. 
 
Comments may be provided by contacting either the Office of the Public Counsel 
(Governor Office Building, 200 Madison Street, Suite 650, P.O. Box 2230, 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-2230, telephone (866) 922-2959, e-mail 
opcservice@ded.mo.gov) or the Public Service Commission Staff (P.O. Box 360, 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102, telephone 1-800-392-4211, e-mail 
pscinfo@psc.mo.gov). The Office of the Public Counsel is a separate state 
agency that represents the general public in matters before the Commission. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      _________________ 
 
      Kaleb Sherry 
      General Manager 
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